
The Mineralogical Society of Southern California 
Proudly Presented the 58th Annual Pacific Micro Mineral Conference 

January 31 and February 1, 2025 at 
The Fallbrook Mineral Museum 

 

 
 
It was a jam-packed event, with great speakers: Bruce Kelley: Art in Minerals, 
Paul Adams: A Look Back at the Reward Mine, Inyo County, California and 
Herwig Pelckmans: The Phosphate Minerals of Folgosinho, Portugal. 
 
We had guests come from Japan, Belgium, a group came down from San 
Francisco, and our regulars.  
 
We had over 6000 micro mounts with 4000 on display. There were over 2000 new 
micro mounts put out that I picked up from Robert Housley.  
 
Angie Guzman, Carolyn Seitz and Rudy Lopez were there early to set up the tables 
and put out the micro mounts. Al Wilkins, Joe Marty and Tim Rose set up the 
electrical outlets on the tables and the giveaway mineral tables. Everyone pitched 
in to make sure all was ready when the event started.  
 
Submitted by Rudy Lopez 
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MICROMOUNT TABLES 

 
The micromount tables held over 4000 mounts. You’re looking at 30 feet of 
micromounts. The picture on the far right shows boxes under the tables that 
contained 2000 more micromounts to put out. 
 



    
GIVEAWAY TABLES 

 

  
2 for a dollar minerals and donuts, what more can you ask for? 
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Carolyn was very, very busy with the sales! 

 
Everyone had a great time, meeting with old friends and making new friends. The 
micromount tables had 2000 new minerals and once the word got out boxes of 
minerals were selling fast. We sold over 2000 minerals during this event, new 
minerals and 2 minerals for a dollar, the tables were busy for the two days of the 
event.  
I would like to thank Mike Evans, Andy Willis and Shari from Fallbrook for letting 
us use their hall for our event and Al Wilkins, Robert Housley, Tim Rose, Joe 
Marty, Angie Guzman, Carolyn Seitz for their help to make this event a great 
success. 
 

We hope to see you at the 59thannual Pacific Micro Mineral Conference 
 


